June 7, 2003 [Please future date by 2 working days]
Ike Nwankwo

Growth Management Planner

Department of Community, Trade and Economic Development 

P.O. Box 48300

Olympia, WA  98504-8300

Dear Mr. Nwankwo:

Pursuant to WAC 365-195-820, this is notice of the King County Executive’s intent to transmit, for Metropolitan King County Council adoption, the enclosed amendments to the King County development regulations relating to land use code updates.

Attached for your review is a proposed ordinance relating to the update of the King County land use code.  There are three proposed changes to the code: nine lot short plat; 150 day permit issuance for Type 3 and Type 4 land use decisions; and flexible concurrency for future lots.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (206) 296-7095, or by e-mail at

cynthia.moffitt@metrokc.gov.  Comments may be mailed to me at:

Department of Development and Environmental Services

900 Oakesdale Avenue SW

Renton, WA  98055-1219

Sincerely,

Cynthia Moffitt

Program/Project Manager
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